STATE OF MAINE
DEPARTMENT OF MARINE RESOURCES
MARINE RESOURCES LABORATORY
P.O. BOX 8, 194 MCKOWN POINT RD
W. BOOTHBAY HARBOR, MAINE
04575-0008

JANET T. MILLS PATRICK C. KELIHER
GOVERNOR COMMISSIONER

May 7, 2020

Christine Murphy, Town Clerk
P.O. Box 875
Ogunquit, ME 03097
Re: Conservation Closure(s)/Opening(s)

Dear Ms. Murphy:

This is to acknowledge receipt of the following request(s).

Effective End Date Shellfish Area Status
Beginning on the western shore retaining wall at the
5/15/2020 10/31/2023 Ogunquit Tides Resort Motel, continuing east 121.4°degrees | c|osed

for .11 miles, continuing southwest 223.5° for .11 miles,
continuing northwest 273.1° for 216 feet to the western shore
dock at the Dunes Waterfront Hotel, continuing North 359.5°
for .13 miles back to the retaining wall at the Ogunquit Tides
Resort Motel.

(43°15.568 N 070° 35.708 W)

(43°15.517 N 070° 35.589 W)

(43°15.448 N 070° 35.679 W)

(43°15.452 N 070° 35.729 W)

This office approves of the Town of Ogunquit’s conservation measures. We appreciate your
efforts to keep us informed on your conservation activities.

DMR reminds you that there is a mandatory 5 day notification period for all conservation closures. Please be sure
notification and public postings are made accordingly.

If | can be of further assistance, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

KDJ,:??Z_{/JZZ/

Denis-Marc Nault
Shellfish Program Supervisor

Cc: Lt. Daniel White, Marine Patrol Division | - Boothbay
Ari Leach, Area Biologist
Kohl Kanwit, Director of Bureau of Public Health

http://www.Maine.gov/dmr
PHONE: (207) 633-9500 FAX: (207) 633-9579




